
Change in Fall River Public Hearing

Please be advised that the public hearing initially scheduled for October 3, 2025 has been 
rescheduled. If you were planning to attend the Fall River public hearing, please take note of the new 
date, time, and location below.

Date: October 14, 2025

Time: 7:00 p.m., in room 101,

Location: Building L, Bristol Community College, room 101 (777 Elsbree Street, Fall River, MA 02720)

All other previously scheduled public hearings will be held as planned. 

For more information, visit www.libertyenergyandwater.com. 




